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Announcements
 MAssey Springs will have the first ever

PROM on April 19th. Please see Kara for
details. Families are welcome and encouraged
to come. Please rsvp by april 12th. 
We are very excited about how active our
residents have been during 2024! They have
done amazing with walking every monday. 
We have some awesome things coming in the
months ahead. Stay tuned for the massey
news...



SPOTLIGHT

Luke Walters
Luke has been a part of the Massey Springs family since he moved in with his
father Garland in 2021. Luke has 3 brothers and a sister. He is the baby of the
family. He attended Hart County High School with his niece Amanda. Luke
worked at McDonalds when he was younger. He loved to play cards with his
dad and family. Luke and his dad lived in Vegas for some years soaking up the
sun, swimming in his pool, and going with his dad to play cards. Luke is a ray
of sunshine here at Massey Springs. We look forward to many more memories
with our sweet Luke.

Kayla Goodman
Kayla is our Resident Services Director. She has been a part of the Massey
Springs family since 2019. She‘s been married for a little over a year to her
husband Luke. They have been together for 6 years. They have a fur baby
together named Harper. Kayla loves to shop, going to the lake, and spending
time with friends/family. She loves being a part of the Massey family because
she gets to know all of her residents stories and hear all of their many
memories. Kayla has a big heart and will always help where she‘s needed. We
are very grateful to have her here and are excited to build many more
memories over the years to come. Thank you Kayla for all that you do!


